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Dear Sir/Madam,
I would like all committees and the parliament to protect women and
 unborn babies, by voting NO to this Health Abortion Law Amendment Bill
 2016.
 
Respect for the health and rights of women and the unborn child to be
 protected.
Freedom of speech must be respected and protected.
 
Please reject this amendment bill, which is a second attempt after the
 strong public rejection of Mr Pyne’s first bill.
 
Regards
Bronwyn Burrell
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